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Monthly Newsletter – April 2025 
 

Dear Families, 

Spring is here! Welcome back from Spring Break!  

Remember to check your child’s folder daily for news; 

announcements and forms.  
 

Gearing Up for Trike-A-Thon 

In May, the preschool will participate in the St. Jude 

Children’s Research Hospital Trike-A-Thon.  This 

program teaches children proper trike and riding toy 

safety and raises funds to fight childhood cancer. 

The Brookville Police Department will assist us with the 

event. A riding course will be set in our parking lot.  

Donations for the Trike-A-Thon are voluntary. 

Community Preschool began participating in the 

Trike-A-Thon in 2008, donations over the years have 

totaled over $24,000.00! 

Permission forms and fund-raising information will be sent home soon. 

 

Planting Time Wednesday, April 23, evening 

Save the date! The Parent’s Club is busy planning an evening activity for 

preschoolers and their mom/grandma/someone special at the Leiber 

Center in Golden Gate Park.  Look for RSVP’s in folders soon! 

2024- 2025 Registration Information – Great Numbers!  

Classes for the next preschool year quickly filled up!  Both 4’s morning 

classes and our 4’s afternoon class have availability for next year. Morning 

3’s class is full with a one opening in the 3’s afternoon class. If you know of 

someone interested, please let them know. Openings are filled on a first 

come, first serve basis and can completed online thru 

www.BrookvilleCUMC.org, under the Preschool tab. 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 
April 18 – NO school 

April 23 – Planting Time 

              4’s Classes 6:00pm 

              3’s Classes 6:30pm 
 

Planning Ahead  
 

May 1 & 2 – Trike-A-Thon 

May 7 – 4’s classes to Aullwood 

May 12 & 13– Field Days 

 

May 15 – 3’s Family Celebration 

          6:00 pm - 3’s classes 

 

May 15 – Miss Amy’s 4’s class 

Graduation 

          7:00 pm - Miss Amy’s 4’s Class 

 

May 16 – Miss Tonya’s Classes        

Graduation  

          6:00 pm - Morning Class 

          7:00 pm - Afternoon Class 
 

 

Need To Update Info? 
 

Do not forget to let the preschool 

know when your address; phone 

number; emergency contact info; 

or transportation arrangement 

changes. Send a note or email. 

Thank you! 

 

Dress for the Weather 
 

During the month we may take 

time to walk outdoors to observe 

the changing weather. Keep this in 

mind when getting ready for 

preschool. 
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Kroger Rewards  

Thank you for supporting the preschool through your Kroger Plus Card.  

 

 

 

Final Tuition Payments  

Preschool tuition must be current and in good standing for children to participate in 

graduation/family celebration ceremonies.  Please contact our Preschool 

Treasurer, Rachel Leis, to take care of any outstanding balances.  A friendly 

reminder, if preschool tuition was being paid online thru Vanco, please stop your 

reoccurring payment option after your final payment! 

Weather Closings Reminder 

April has been known to have crazy weather such as snow; ice storms and dense fog. Be alert for possible 

closings.  Review closing and delay information in your handbook. When possible, we will use the One Call 

System. 

Reminders 

• Tuition is due the 1st of each month. Please MAIL in the envelopes provided.  

• Families are reminded to please wait until all cars have been unloaded/loaded before coming to the 

glass doors to drop off and pick up children. This is for the safety of all.   

• If you misplace classroom calendars or snack calendars, they can be found on the church website 

www.brookvillecumc.org 

• Please call or send an email, 937-833-6691 or community preschool71@gmail.com, if your child will be 

absent from preschool.  

Classroom Reps for Preschool Board 

Families wanting to share info with the preschool board may contact their teacher or parent rep. 

• 4’s Class Rep – Jamie Vichich (937)479-1906 

• 3’s Class Rep – Paige Fuller  (937) 972-6541 
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